
 

 

SAPC e-Note: Invitation to Pharmacy Month 2023 Webinar 

     
Dear Pharmacist,   
     
SAPC e-Note: Invitation to Pharmacy Month 2023 Webinar 
 
The South African Pharmacy Council, together with the Department of Health, Independent Community 

Pharmacy Association and Pharmaceutical Society of South Africa, invites you to a webinar exploring 

the Pharmacy Month 2023 theme, “Pharmacy United in Promoting Healthcare for Patients”.  

 

 
 

When: Tuesday, 5 September 2023, 19h00 

Where: Virtual 

 

Register now using the following link: https://bit.ly/RegisterPharmacyMonth2023 . It is important to 

register before the event as the registration link may not be used to join the webinar. 

 
Regards, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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